
 

Thursday, November 11, 2021 

TO: ASI Finance Committee 

FROM: Alexandra Kurokawa, ASI Vice Chair of Finance 

CC:  ASI Board of Directors 
     ASI Funding Sub – Committee 

       Josue Montenegro, ASI Vice President of Finance 

 
RE: Report from ASI Funding Sub – Committee from Friday, November 5, 2021 
 
The following recognized student organizations’ funding proposal were reviewed by the ASI Funding  
 Sub-Committee on Friday, November 5, 2021 
 
Approved: 

a. American Society of Mechanical Engineers – ASME Workshop: Build Day 1 – 11/12/2021 – $199.14  
 
Total Funds used at the meeting: $199.14 

 
Not Approved: 
 

a. None 
 

Recommended to the Finance Committee 
 

a. None 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Alexandra Kurokawa at asivcf@calstatela.edu or Josue Montenegro at 
asivpf@calstatela.edu  


